
From: London, Sarah  
Sent: Tuesday, April 26, 2016 3:39 PM 
To: Erin Mansfield <emansfield@vtdigger.org>; Coriell, Scott <Scott.Coriell@vermont.gov> 
Cc: Anne Galloway <agalloway@vtdigger.org> 
Subject: RE: Public Records Request -- Subpoenas 

 

Erin, we have no records responsive to the first part of your request as it pertains to the 

Governor’s Office.  We are not aware of any contact of any current or former Governor Shumlin 

Office staff with anyone from the SEC.  This Governor’s Office has never been asked for any 

records or other information by the SEC or other law enforcement agency, other than the 

Vermont Attorney General’s Office.   

 

As for the second part of your request, the Attorney General’s Office has identified its litigation 

hold notice as a confidential attorney client communication.  You may wish to follow up with 

that Office regarding additional information about the litigation hold process.   

 

Thank you. 

 


